
 MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Dean Russell K. Osgood 
 
FROM: Peter W. Martin and Tom Bruce 
 
SUBJECT: Report on Legal Information Institute Activities 
 
DATE: September 15, 1992 
================================================================
= 
 
 Martin and Bruce doing business as the Legal Information 
Institute have had a productive first quarter.  Attached is the 
report we have just submitted to our principal funding source. 
 
 As it reports we are about to hoist the Institute's flag over 
a disk-based version of the e-mail directory and send it to all AALS 
law schools.  The electronic publications of supplementary course 
materials all proclaim the Institute as their publisher.  As yet, 
however, there has been no internal acknowledgment, report, or 
proclamation. 
 
 We are not bashful and will happily announce ourselves, assuming 
we have been appropriately approved, and describe our current wares 
and future plans to the faculty.  But we will not do so without a 
green light from you.   
 
 
 


